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SANITATION WORK 
SCCSD 2021 PIPE REHABILITATION PROJECT 

 
 

The Santa Cruz County Sanitation District has announced that Lafayette 
Street from Soquel Drive to Bellevue Street in Soquel, will be subject to the 
following: 
 

• October 4-5, 2021: Traffic delays with possible lane closures between 
the hours of 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, weather permitting.    

• October 6-20, 2021: Road closures between the hours of 8:30 am to 
4:30 pm, weather permitting. Detours around this area will be 
posted. 

 
These delays, lane closures, and road closures are necessary for trench 
excavation, new pipe installation, trench paving and manhole installations. 
The Santa Cruz County Sanitation District would like the motoring public to 
be prepared for delays during these times.  Questions may be directed to 
Greg Nolen, at (831) 477-3958.    
 
For up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz 
County, please visit: http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ 
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